
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MARCH DEANERY LEARNING EVENT 
We welcomed members of Deanery Implementation 

Teams and Transforming Mission to Epiphany House 

in March for a day exploring the question - How can 

you show you are making a difference? It was good 

to talk about all that is already going on and how 

they link to the 12 areas of fruitfulness and 

sustainability. 

We spoke about the different ways we are 

communicating already, how we can make these 

more effective and some barriers that might be in 

place at the moment. All of these conversations 

were noted and taken on board by the team, leading 

what we do to support you this year.  

There are two more events coming up this year 

focusing on Children & Young People on the 19th 

June and Buildings on the 25th September. Make sure 

to save the dates in your diary! 

NEW PROJECT SUPPORT OFFICERS 
Thank you for your continued diligence and 

patience in Deanery Implementation Teams in a 

time of transitions for the Change & Renewal Team. 

It is a joy to add three new Project Support Officers to 

the Change & Renewal team. They bring a wealth of 

skills and experience to the deaneries they will be 

working with. From left to right in photo: Jo Dean for 

Carnmarth North, St Austell and Trigg Minor & Bodmin, 

Jane Yeomans for Pydar, East Wivelshire and West 

Wivelshire and Steve Robinson for Kerrier, Stratton 

and Trigg Major. Daniel Mantell-Roberts will continue 

to support Carnmarth South, Powder and Penwith. 

Please join us in welcoming them warmly into your 

deaneries and make good use of all that they have 

to offer. 

What’s Next… 
Newsletters. After listening to feedback we have 
developed a newsletter template for deaneries to 
use if they choose to. These will help to 
communicate both around the deanery and the 
diocese all the wonderful work that is going on. 
There is also a page on the website where all of 
these will be available to view. 
Fruitfulness & Sustainability Framework. We have 

been collecting your stories and data for the last 

year, and following our learning from this period 

we have listened to your needs and improving this 

process. We are therefore in the process of 

revising our data collection into a framework. This 

is so that we can tell the stories, and numbers that 

are making a difference in your deanery better 

both locally, to Bishops Diocesan Council and the 

nationally to the Archbishops Council against 

funding we receive from them.  Your Project 

Support Officer will aid your team in discerning 

what information is needed for your specific 

deanery and how to go about collecting and 

recording it.
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Upcoming Events: 
 
Meet the Funders: St Martin’s Liskeard 25th April 
Deanery Learning Day: Epiphany House 19th June 


